
 

                New Marske News 
 Together we succeed; Today we achieve. 

 
Dates for your diary 

Friday 20th January - PD Day - School 

closed to pupils 

Tuesday 24th January - EYFS trip to the 

theatre  

Tuesday 24th January - School Cross 

Country tournament in school KS2. 

Tuesday 31st January 3:30pm - Y3 

Indoor athletics Outwood Academy at 

Bydales 

Monday 6th February – Friday 10th 

March - Year 3 swimming – information to 

follow 

Monday 13th –  Friday 17th February - 

half term 

Tuesday 28th February 3:30pm  Netball 

Team Outwood Academy at Bydales 

6th – 17th March – Parents evenings 

Monday 10th April – Friday 21st April – 

Easter Break 
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Happy New Year 
 

On behalf of everyone at New 
Marske Primary School, I would like 
to wish all of our pupils, parents and 
families a happy new year. I hope 
you all had a relaxing and peaceful 
Christmas and all of our pupils are 
ready for an exciting term ahead.  

 
The spring term in any school is a 

term of focus and hard work. Unlike 
the autumn and summer terms, 

there are less distractions and a real 
opportunity to make improvements 

in a range of areas.  
 

All pupils will have received a report 
at the end of the autumn term with 

information about attendance, 
attainment and effort. If parents 

have any questions about the 
report, please contact your child’s 

class teacher.  
 
 

 
 

 
Christmas Fundraising 

Our non uniform day at the end of the 

autumn term raised a wonderful £117.65. 

The school will be donating this to help 

support one of our pupils, Maisie Welsh, to 

help her recuperate after a serious accident 

before Christmas. We can’t wait to have you 

back in school Maisie!  

PE Kits 

Can parents please ensure that pupils 
have their PE kits in school at all times. 
PE kits should be brought in to school 
every Monday and only taken home 

when necessary. 
 

 All pupils will take part in PE at least 
once a week, with different year 

groups taking part in extra sessions 
with our sports coach, Mr Buckby at 
various times throughout the year. 


